
            
  

SJCA transition to FACTS 
Common Enrollment Questions 

  
As a returning family, do I need to apply for the parish grant?   

No, all returning families automatically receive a parish grant.   
  

Will ECC families receive financial assistance?   
ECC families (including the PK programs at SFX and St. James) are not eligible 
for financial aid.   

  
If something unforeseen arises financially during the school year (major 
medical event, loss of job, etc.), whom do I contact?   

Families dealing with unforeseen financial emergencies need to contact the Dean 
of their campus first.   

  
Will FACTS be able to bill us as we have been billed in the past and in the 
same increments of time (monthly, weekly)?  

FACTS offers several payment plan options. Each family will have the 
opportunity to choose a plan that best fits their budget. FACTS charges a one-
time set-up fee per family.    

 
Will FACTS be set up to receive payment for incidentals such as aftercare 
and lunch?  

Yes, these are a part of the FACTS system.    
  
Will you accept checks or cash?   

Yes, checks and cash will be accepted, however,  they must be hand delivered to 
SJCA offices. Please call 816-375-5180 to arrange a time to drop off your 
payment.   

  
Will I still receive separate tuition invoices for elementary and high 
school?   No, families will receive a consolidated invoice through the FACTS system.   
  
Will I be able to enroll all of my children at one time?   

Yes, families will be able to enroll children at all five campuses. For example, you 
may enroll your 6th, 8th, and 10th graders at the same time. All campuses are a part 
of the FACTS system.   
  

Are FACTS and Sycamore Education similar?   
Yes, FACTS is a school information system, just like Sycamore. All five campuses 
are part of FACTS, so parents can see their elementary and high school-age 
children on one site.   
 

 
NOTE: SFX Families will see that their family tuition amount is consolidated rather 
than delineated by student.  


